
  

  

 
 
              October 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
REFERENCE:  17FOI 105 
 
You requested the following information: 
 

This request concerns the number of civil servants who have been suspended or fired due to criminal 
prosecutions and convictions.  

1)        
a)      Please state the number of civil servants working in your department that were fired for 
being convicted of a criminal offence/s 
b)      Please provide a breakdown of the offences for which these civil servants were convicted. 
  
Please provide information for each of the last three financial years, and the current financial 
year to 01/10/17. 
  
2)        
a)      Please state the number of civil servants currently suspended with pay awaiting the 
outcome of a criminal trial. 
b)      Please provide a breakdown of the offences for which these civil servants are awaiting trial.  
  
Please provide information for each of the last three financial years, and the current financial 
year to 01/10/17. 
  
3)        
a)      Please state the number of civil servants currently suspended without pay awaiting the 
outcome of a criminal trial. 
b)      Please provide a breakdown of the offences for which these civil servants are awaiting trial. 
  
Please provide information for each of the last three financial years, and the current financial 
year to 01/10/17. 
 
 
We have handled your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
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A1. No civil servants working in the Wales Office have been fired for being convicted of criminal 
offences in any of the last three financial years or the current financial year to 01/10/2017. 
 
 
A2 and A3. No civil servants were suspended (with or without pay) from the Wales Office 
awaiting the outcome of a criminal trial in any of the last three financial years or the current 
financial year to 01/10/2017.  
 

 
 

 


